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May 15, 2020 • 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm (Eastern) 

Webinar • 1 CPE Credit 
  
The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) recently released a 
public statement regarding disclosure practices in the municipal market. 
As issuers and other market participants continue to grapple with the 
effects of COVID-19, there is uncertainty surrounding when and what 
information issuers should provide to the market. This webinar is 
intended to help governments understand their disclosure requirements 
under federal securities laws. Panelists will discuss how the public 
statement affects issuers, as well as how disclosure practices may 
change in response. A review of GFOA's best practices and the 
importance of developing and maintaining disclosure policies and 
procedures will also be addressed.  

 

Learn more and register today!  

  

 

  

  

If you have any questions, contact GFOA.  
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